
HARTSELLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

January 15, 2014 

Central Office 

2:00 p.m. 

Special Called Meeting 

 

 

 The Hartselle City Board of Education convened on Wednesday, January 15, 

2014, at 2:00 p.m., at the Central Office.  Monty Vest, Board Chairman, called the 

meeting to order, and declared that a quorum was present. All members were present 

except Mr. Sparkman and Dr. Joy. Dr. Vic Wilson, Superintendent, served as Secretary to 

the Board.  

 A motion was made by Mrs. Sittason to approve the agenda, with a second by 

Mrs. Jones.  The vote was unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

AdvancED Report 

 Dr. Edlow Barker, Chairman of the AdvancED Accreditation Review Team 

presented a report of their review regarding the accreditation of Hartselle City Schools. 

The team will be recommending that Hartselle City School be accredited by AdvancED. 

             

Superintendents Report 

Dr. Wilson expressed his thanks and appreciation to the AdvancED team, board 

members, administrators, faculty and staff, parents, and students for their work on this 

process. Dr. Wilson thanked Dr. Nancy Horton, Assistant Superintendent, for leading the 

district through the accreditation process. 

 

Adjournment 
 

 There being no further business, Mrs. Vest declared the meeting adjourned. The 

meeting was adjourned at 2:41 p.m. 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Chairman 


